
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT 

The HCF Board of Directors is excited to announce a new recruiting effort for the 
position of Executive Director.  The full-time position will include working with the 
Board of Directors to provide leadership for communication and publicity, financial 
administration, fundraising, donor stewardship, and community outreach.  

The Hastings Community Foundation has served the area since 1997, granting over 
$12.5   million in grants and scholarships to the community. With many new donors 
looking to partner with the Foundation for their charitable giving, the Board 
believes hiring an Executive Director is a great opportunity to build on past 
successes and generate continued growth in the future. The new Executive Director 
will also oversee the Foundation’s leadership of Give Hastings Day and the Key 
Society.  S/he will join the current members of the knowledgeable and dedicated HCF 
staff.  

“Our goal is to select the very best candidate to honor the historical work of the 
Foundation and to advance new ideas and collaborations that will help us better serve 
our donors, partners, and the community in the future,” said Charles Shoemaker, 
Chairperson for the Search Committee. Shoemaker is joined on the committee by 
board members Hauli Sabatka, Dean Moors, Cheryl Lockwood, Michael Walenz, 
Stephanie Bliss, and Scott Kvols. The committee would appreciate input from donors, 
nonprofit partners and interested community members.  

JOB DESCRIPTION, APPLICATION AND PROCEDURE FOR APPLYING CAN BE FOUND ON 
THE FOUNDATION’S WEBSITE 


